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Heartfelt Thanks for 

Your Support at the 

Nature School Bake 

Sale! 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to express our sincere 
gratitude for your enthusiastic participation in the recent bake sale at Fern Flower - 
Nature School. Your support played a crucial role in making the event a resounding 
success, and we are truly grateful for the positive impact it had on our community. 

The children had an absolute blast getting involved in the baking process, and 
your willingness to join in made the experience even more special for them. It was 
heartwarming to witness the joy and excitement on their faces as they showcased 
their culinary talents. Your involvement not only fostered a sense of camaraderie but 
also created lasting memories for the children that will be cherished for years to come. 

We are delighted to share that, thanks to your collective efforts, we were able 
to raise a remarkable amount of XYZ for our ABC purpose. Your generosity has made 
a significant contribution to [mention the specific purpose or cause], and we are 
thrilled to see the positive impact it will have on our Nature School community. 

In addition to the financial success, the bake sale served as a wonderful 
opportunity for everyone to come together, strengthen connections, and build a 
sense of unity. Your commitment to the school and its activities is truly appreciated, 
and it exemplifies the collaborative spirit that makes our community so special. 

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support, dedication, and 
participation in making the bake sale a memorable and successful event. We look 
forward to many more opportunities to come together and create positive 
experiences for our children and the entire Nature School community. 

Warm regards, 

Lera Lucas 

Director, Manager and ECE 

Of Fern Flower – Nature School 
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